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Non-Substantive Change 

EXIM is requesting non-substantive changes to page 5 of the Form related to broker 
commissions.  The most important change is to change the amount of $7.5 million to $10 million
to reflect the change in EXIM’s policy.  The other changes are meant to delete obsolete or 
ambiguous information or information that does not belong on the form, or to add missing 
information.  These other changes do not reflect any change in EXIM’s policies.


